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From: Reid Thompson
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: 8216 Watts Rd Conditional Use Application - 4/28/2025
Date: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 8:24:37 AM

You don't often get email from thompson.reid39@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my full support for the application for restaurant/night club with
amplified sound at 8216 Watts Road/Courtland Commons. Brennan's (and previously The
Cider Farm) have always been very respectful neighbors and I expect they will continue to be
with this new proposed use. A new restaurant with entertainment & supporting local
performers will be a great addition to the area! Their proposed hours of operation (9am-9pm)
are very reasonable. 

Thank you, 
Reid Thompson
8211 Plaza Dr, 
209
Madison, WI 53719
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